
 

 

Congratulations to Mr. Prashant Diwan of B.Tech. Mechanical Engineering Batch (2015-19) for 

selection as a Design Engineer in DAWN Motors Pvt Ltd Ludhiana (Pb).  IUHP wishes Good luck in all 

that comes your way in the future. 

 

Congratulation to Mr. Naval of MBA Batch (2018-20) for selection in DMart.  IUHP wishes Good luck in 

all that comes your way in the future. 

 

 



Congratulation to Mr. Himanshu Choudhary of BTECH CSE Batch (2016-2020) for selection in Grazitti 

Interactive. IUHP wishes Good luck in all that comes your way in the future. 

 

 

 


